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Newsletter Special Edition AGM

It was exciting and inspiring to see such a great turn out.  Thank you all for coming.  You have a new board and we will do our best to make things happen.  We have a lot of work ahead of us.

At this time I must thank the outgoing board for all the work that they did.  It was a very challenging year with much time, effort and thought going into the Bylaws.  We had the whole board plus Don Sooley and Phyllis Jackson working on it.  With help and input from the stakeholders committee.

On behalf of the board I would like to thank Sara Ursula and Brandee for all the time and effort that they put into the Board last year.  LINX is in a good position to grow and thrive, and for our clients to go forward to the best of their abilities and enjoy their life and community.

I have been chosen to be chair person, and I will do my best.  My door will be open to all.  We wish to go forward in a positive way.  If you have any suggestions we will be pleased to hear them.  We will be sending you monthly newsletters as well as keeping the web site up to date on new happenings.  

Ingrid  Board chair   780 955-5543  antqdolls@aol.com 

Board Members

Ingrid Seitinger,  chair

Laurie Tancowny  vice chair

Phyllis Jackson secretary

Bill Dolman  treasurer

Jennie Tomlinson director

Mark Tamagi  director

Bill Carr  director

For the new board members you may not know, a bit of history.

Mark Tamagi – Currently President of Blackgold Broadcasting and co-owner of Leduc Florists since 2010, born in Edmonton, has lived in Leduc since 1997 with wife Robin & son Devon.  Entrenched in local community –served as Director for Leduc & District Chamber of Commerce, Boar Member of the Downtown business Association, Rotary member plus other volunteer positions in the community.  Mark has extensive experience in the Alberta radio market & local business community in Leduc. For the past 11 years, Mr Tamagi has owned 2 successful businesses – Minuteman Press  - sold in 2009. Currently working with CRTC to bring the City of Leduc it’s first originating FM radio station.  Mr Tamagi brings business acumen and a strong sense of community to the LINX board of Directors
Phyllis Jackson – 30 years experience in the human resources industry setting up Women’s Shelters, Crisis Centers, Victim Services – started RCMP Victim Services in Leduc.  Worked as a Caregiver, Instructor & Job Coach with Leduc Works, Special Needs Teacher’s Aide.  Instrumental in completing the LINX Bylaws this last year, presently working with the Policy Committee to revamp the policies & the Fundraising Committee to procure funds for necessities.  Her only concern is the well being of the clients and the inclusion of ALL support people in their lives in any decision making process.

Bill Carr – Parent of LINX client, Co-founder of S.A.B.I.S. – Southern Alberta Brain Injury Society.  Member of the Board of Directors for the Pincher Creek Handicap Society.  Was in business for over 20 years in Ft. McLeod and Pincher Creek area, and has lived and worked in Leduc since 1991.  Previous General Manager for Pro-Line trucking, currently Operations Manager for another trucking company in Leduc/Nisku area

Laurie Tancowny –Parent of LINX client, founding member of Leduc LINX, secretary of original LINX working Board of Directors.  Has worked extensively with consultants, government agencies, staffing and fundraising efforts.  Attended several courses for setting up a non-profit society for Adults With Developmental Disorders and Grant Writing workshops.  Previously worked within the public sector/customer service industry in Thorsby / Leduc areas.  Takes pride in her accomplishments and is not afraid to try new directions.  Concern is to ensure the well being of clients using the LINX program services

We will have a General Meeting July 13. 2011 at LINX at 7 pm  Come and meet the new board,

General Meeting  Aug. 17 2011 at LINX 7 pm

General Meeting Sept. 21 2011 at LINX 7 pm
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